
Construction set to start 

The Nunawading Community Hub development on 
the former Nunawading Primary School site will start 
in coming weeks with Council recently awarding the 
building contract to Melbourne-based commercial 
construction firm Ireland Brown Constructions. 
 
The Mayor said, “This is an exciting project for the 
residents of Nunawading and surrounds, and we are 
thrilled to partner with Ireland Brown Constructions 
in transforming the site into a vibrant community 
space where people of all ages and backgrounds 
feel welcome and can come together to embrace 
new opportunities for learning, social interaction and 
getting active”. 
 
To be the new home of community groups currently 
operating out of Silver Grove, Nunawading, the hub 
will feature a refurbished heritage school building, 
multi-functional classrooms, meeting rooms and 
function hall, specially-fitted out spaces for dance, 
art, counselling and lapidary activities, purpose-built 
Meals on Wheels facility and a full size single-court 
sports stadium.  
 
The hub will also fully integrate with the adjacent 
Tunstall Park through extensive landscaping, new 
pedestrian and cycling paths, and dedicated areas 
for passive recreation.  
 
Ireland Brown Constructions will establish its 
presence on site from early November 2018, and 
construction is expected to take place from late 
2018 to early 2020.  
 

Nunawading Community Hub Redevelopment 
October 2018 

 
Throughout this period, they will keep local residents 
and other property owners informed of any changes 
to pedestrian or traffic movements, and mitigate 
against any potential construction impacts such as 
noise and dust, in accordance with their 
Construction Management Plan.  
 
Council is pleased to see this community project 
enter the exciting construction phase and will 
continue to keep stakeholders and the broader 
community informed as it progresses. 
 
Learn more and stay informed  
 
For more information visit http://
www.whitehorse.vic.gov.au/NCH.html, email 
nunawadingcommunityhub@whitehorse.vic.gov.au 
or call the project team on 9262 6129. 
 
 

 

 


